
 

 

Resolution Expressing Appreciation 

Adopted on May 9, 2013 at 

the 28th IAPH World Ports Conference in Los Angeles, USA 
____________________________________________ 

 

 

WHEREAS, the 28th Conference of the International Association of Ports and Harbors convened 

at the JW Marriott at LA LIVE, has been in all respects successful due to the excellent 

organization and execution of the business and social programs; 

 

NOW THEREFORE IT BE RESOLVED that on this Ninth Day of May on the occasion of the 

Plenary of the 28th Conference, the International Association of Ports and Harbors, assembled in 

Los Angeles, USA, from 6 to 10 May 2013, hereby extends its gratitude to the following; 

 

 

Conference Host, IAPH President and Port of Los Angeles Executive Director 

Dr. Geraldine Knatz, Ph.D. 

 

IAPH Conference Vice President and Port of Los Angeles Deputy Executive Director 

Arley Baker 

 

Conference Director and Port of Los Angeles Director of Public Relations 

Theresa Adams-Lopez 

 

Port of Los Angeles Senior Management and Staff for Their Active Roles in Helping to 

Produce and Host the 28th World Ports Conference 

 

 

AND IT BE FURTHER RESOLVED that our thanks also go to the Chairmen and Speakers of the 

entire conference, to the Sponsors and Exhibitors, to other generous sponsors, to the media for 

their respective support and contribution to the success of the Conference; 

 

Also those in various capacities, including spouses, partners and accompanying persons for their 

participation in the 28th World Ports Conference of this Association. 
 


